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June 12, 2014

City of Portland

Attention: Planning Department
389 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

RE: Letter of Authorization
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter authorizes Mr. Robert Metcalf or Mr. John Mitchell, Mitchell & Associates to act as
an agent on behalf of The Park Danforth, 777 Stevens Avenue, Portland, Maine for submission
on any and all application materials that relate to the zoning and site plan permitting
application(s) for the proposed zone map, text amendment and Level I1I Site Plan application (s)
with the City of Portland Planning department.

Sincerely.
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Denise M. Vachon
Chief Executive Officer
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777 Stevens Avenue, Portland, Maine 04103 * (207) 797-7710 * FAX (207) 797-3627
www.parkdanforth.com



